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May 18, 2021 
 
Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA    emailed: kerickson@cariboord.bc.ca 
Chief Financial Officer  
Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District 
Suite D, 180 North 3rd Avenue 
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4 
 
 
RE: Bylaw Request – Quesnel Long-Term Care Business Plan 
 
 
Dear Mr. Erickson: 
 
The Ministry of Health (MOH) has established notional funding for Long-Term 
Care Renewal and Expansion Projects.  As such, MOH has provided Northern 
Health with formal approval to proceed with a Business Plan for new and 
replacement Long-Term Care and Dementia Care beds in Quesnel. 
 
We are asking that the Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District (CCRHD) 
fund 100% of the planning costs, with the understanding that those funds will be 
applied to the CCRHD’s 40% share of the total project. 
 
As such, Northern Health would like to formally request a bylaw in the amount of 
$900,000 for the Quesnel Long-Term Care Business Plan. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA 
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting 
 
 
Cc: Penny Anguish, Chief Operating Officer, NI 
       Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services 
       Kevin Welsh, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District 
       Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District        
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